
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/13/2013 2:51:59 PM 
Subject: Sen. McGill

Katherine: Sen. McGill said he can't hear you on his phone when he is traveling throughout his district -  bad cell 
service, I guess. Anyway, he wants to get in to see Governor Haley at the earliest possible date and time. He has 
several things to talk to her about, including the Georgetown Port. Thanks for anything you can do to get this rolling!

Hope you had a good summer.

Marie Waller
Assistant to Senators McGill and McElveen
803-212-6132
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